Dear Sir/Madam,

 

On behalf of The Institute of Arbitrators & Mediators Australia, I wish to formally confirm our support for the submission made today by the Chartered Institute of Arbitrators.

 

Kind regards,

 

Suzanne Greenwood LLM LLB FAIM MAICD

CEO

The Institute of Arbitrators & Mediators Australia

M    0488 182 614

E     ceo@iama.org.au
W   www.iama.org.au
A    Level 16, 1 Castlereagh Street, Sydney NSW 2000
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